
September 26, 2018 

Chris Lukasina 

Executive Director 

�� (Q/ �lei:f/4 
NORTH CAROLINA 

Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) 

421 Fayetteville St., Suite 203 

Raleigh, NC 27601 

Subject: City of Raleigh Bus Rapid Transit Project Sponsor Acceptance 

Dear Mr. Lukasina, 

The City of Raleigh is pleased to have this opportunity to respond to the letter received from the Capital 

Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) inviting the City of Raleigh to accept project sponsor 

designation for the Wake Transit Plan's Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) project corridors. According to the above­

referenced correspondence dated August 20th
, 2018, the CAMPO Executive Board voted unanimously to 

request the City of Raleigh to become project sponsor for one or more BRT corridors. The action was taken 

on August 15, 2018. 

The Raleigh City Council reviewed CAMPO's request at the September 4th Council meeting and voted 

unanimously to accept the project sponsor designation and authorize the Mayor to communicate 

acceptance of the decision to CAMPO. 

The City of Raleigh is excited about the opportunity to advance the implementation of the Wake Transit 

Plan; specifically, the Bus Rapid Transit corridors. We look forward to a continued successful partnership 

with our local and regional partners. 

Sincerely, 

,r� J?IV�a,�
Nancy McFarlane 

Mayor 

City of Raleigh 

One Exchange Plaza 
1 Exchange Plaza, Suite 1020 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 

City of Raleigh 
Post Office Box 590 • Raleigh 

North Carolina 27602-0590 
(Mailing Address) 

Pri111ed 011 Recycled Paper 

Municipal Building 
222 West Hargett Street 

Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 
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